
 

EXHIBIT 19: HFA 109.06A. Feasibility and Appropriateness  
 
I, _______________________[Name], the undersigned, on behalf of 
_________________________[Applicant/Developer] ("Applicant"), hereby certify that I 
have reviewed New Hampshire Housing’s Underwriting Standards and Development 
Policies for Multifamily Finance (Underwriting Standards), effective July 10, 2024, and 
that the application submitted for the 9% Low-Income Housing Tax Credit (LIHTC) for 
the __________________________ project is consistent with the Underwriting 
Standards, as applicable to the project at the time of Final Application submission.  
 
This certification is made based on the Applicant’s understanding of the Underwriting 
Standards and the Applicant’s good faith effort to adhere to the Underwriting Standards 
with their Final Application.  
 
 
 
Applicant/Organization Name: _________________________ 

          Signature: _________________________ 

                        Date: _________________________  

 
 


